The new Cognition Psychopathology and Environment (CoPE) Lab at Brandeis University, directed by Dr. Hannah Snyder, is recruiting graduate applicants. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The lab studies how cognitive abilities, especially executive functions, are related mental health, with a focus on adolescence. Executive function (EF) is essential for successfully navigating nearly all of our daily activities, and individual differences in EF are associated with many important aspects of human health and functioning throughout the lifespan, including mental health. Critically, EF processes continue to develop through adolescence and into early adulthood. What neural and cognitive mechanisms support these essential EF processes, how do these mechanisms develop, and how are they related to the development of mental health problems? Our research seeks to address these questions using multiple methods and levels of analysis, and across development from late childhood to early adulthood.
Training within the Brandeis Psychology PhD program focuses on Brain, Body, and Behavior Across the Lifespan. (Please note that Brandeis does not offer graduate programs in clinical psychology.)The goal of the PhD program is to develop excellent researchers and teachers who will become leaders in psychological science either in academic or applied research settings. Research activity is emphasized from the start of graduate study. The program has an interdisciplinary focus, and it helps students to develop an area of research specialization while providing opportunities to bring various theoretical and methodological perspectives to work in their chosen area of training. Brandeis is a member of the Boston Area Graduate Consortium, allowing students to take courses at Tufts, Boston College, and Boston University in addition to Brandeis. 
 Full tuition and a 10 month stipend, which is competitive with those offered by other graduate programs, is available and may be renewed for up to five years. Summer funding may also be available.
 Individuals who are members of historically under-represented groups and individuals with disabilities are strongly encouraged to apply. Brandeis University is committed to non-discrimination.
Applications are due no later than December 1st. More information about the program and application information is available at: http://www.brandeis.edu/departments/psych/doctoral/index.html 
Interested applicants to the CoPE Lab are welcome to contact me at hrsnyder@brandeis.edu.

